BBQ PITS & SMOKERS

Before performing any service always follow applicable safety precautions.

SERVICE BULLETIN

Models No Longer Supported

November 7, 2018

Affected Products: BBR-79 All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
BMJ-6E All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
BMJ-15E All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
BMJ-200E All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
BMJ-200I All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
BMJ-350I All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
BMJ-1000 All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
0T-300 All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
SC-600 All serial numbers.  Effective 01/01/2019
SPX-500 All serial numbers.  Effective 01/01/2019
UXR-100 All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017
XLR-350 All serial numbers.  Effective 10/01/2017

Affected Serial Range: See above.

Related Issue #: N/A

SP2017-005
Revision 1

Revision 1: SC-600 and SPX-500 added

Issue Description:

On the indicated dates, the above smokers will no longer be supported by Southern Pride. This includes
availability of replacement parts and technical support. Remaining quantities of replacement parts will be
sold until the effective date, or until the current inventory is depleted. The sole exception is 10” x 34”
chrome product racks (part 970005). This part will continue to be available past the effective date.

Actions Required:
Order any desired replacement parts for the above smokers by the effective date.

Additional Comments:
Replacement parts that are common with other models would still be available for the above smokers.
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Secondary Distribution:
Service technicians within the Distributor’s organization.
Service companies.

For Additional Information:
Southern Pride Technical Support: (800) 437-2679
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